
  

NOTICE   OF   PUBLIC   HEARING     

May   28,   2021     
4:30   p.m.    

La   Habra   City   School   District   Office     
500   N.   Walnut   Street     
La   Habra,   CA   90631     

At   the   June   10,   2021   Board   Meeting,   the   La   Habra   City   School   District     
Board   of   Education   will   hold   a   Public   Hearing   to   accept   comments   from     
members   of   the   public   on   La   Habra   City   School   District’s   Local   Control     
Accountability   Plan   (LCAP),   prior   to   Final   Adoption   as   required   by     
Education   Code   section   52062.   The   Notice   of   Public   Hearing   was   posted     
in   the   Orange   County   Register,   all   school   sites   and   the   District   Office.     

The   proposed   LCAP   will   be   available   for   public   inspection   at   the   District     
Office   from   June   1,   2021   through   June   7,   2021   between   the   hours   of   8:00     
a.m.   and   4:30   p.m.     

Dated:   May   28,   2021   


